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No. FE&PD/G-12/Vol-XXI/232                                  Dated 18th July, 2018  
 

To 
 

The Director, 
Information & Publicity, 
Andaman & Nicobar Administration, 
Port Blair. 
 

Sub: Request for publishing the news item for information of the General 

Public –reg. 
 

Sir, 
 

Please find enclosed herewith Press note of cancelation of Football 

tournament for girls (senior group) organized by the Divisional Forest Officer, 

Forest Extension and Publicity Division of the Department of Environment and 

Forests, which is scheduled to be held on 24th-25th July 2018 in connection 

with the celebration of the “69th Van Mahotsav”.  
 

It is requested to publish/ broadcast/telecast the news item in the forth 

coming issue of leading news papers/All India Radio/Doordarshan for 

information. 

Yours faithfully 

Encl: as above 

---Sd--- 
 (Ayyub Hassan) 
ÁÒkxh; ou vfËkdkjh 

Divisional Forest Officer 
ou foLrkj ,ao Ápkj ÁÒkx  

Forest Extension & Publicity Division   

Copy to:- 

1. The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests (ANI), Van Sadan, Haddo for 
information.  

2. The Chief Conservator of Forests (R&WP), Haddo for kind information 
please.  

3. The Deputy Director, News section, All India Radio for information with the 
request to broadcast the contents of the News Item for wider publicity and 
information of general public. 

4. The Director, Doordarshan Kendra, information with the request to telecast 
the contents of the News Item in the news bulletin, “Dweep Darpan”  for 
wide publicity and information of general public. 

 



Dated the 18th July 2018 

PRESS NOTE 

Cancelation of Football Tournament 

 As part of month long celebration of 69th Van Mahotsav-2018, a Football 

tournament for girls (senior group) organized by the Divisional Forest Officer, 

Forest Extension and Publicity Division of the Department of Environment and 

Forests from various school of Port Blair which is scheduled to be held on 24th-25th 

July 2018 has been cancelled due to administrative reasons. 

---Sd--- 

 ÁÒkxh; ou vfËkdkjh 

Divisional Forest Officer 
ou foLrkj ,ao Ápkj ÁÒkx  

Forest Extension & Publicity Division 
 

 

 


